

MINUTES OF SILVERDALE PORT MEETING ON DECEMBER 8, 2017
Commissioner Aus called the meeting to order at 1:00PM in the Port office.  Those in attendance are listed on the attached sign-in sheet. A notice of Special Meeting had been attached to the Port office door and a Waiver of Notice of Special Meeting was signed by all three Commissioners, both of which are also attached hereto.  Commissioner Aus announced that a Special Meeting was held on November 9, 2017, at which time Statements of Qualifications (SOQ) of five architectural firms were reviewed and discussed.   Three of the five firms were selected to make separate presentations at today’s meeting in the following order:


1:00PM – Rice Fergus Miller

2:00PM – AHBL


3:00PM – Blue Architects

Between each of the presentations, Commissioner Aus informed everyone that there would not be public comment during this meeting and that the final decision would not be made today, but possibly at the Port’s regularly scheduled meeting on December 21, 2017 at 7:00PM at the Port office.

Presentations were made by all three firms.

The meeting adjourned at 4:00PM.
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